
 
 
 

GML Statement on Busts 
 

Please be advised that the busts, previously displayed in the library, have 
been packed in accordance with conservators’ best practices, and are in a 
secure and dry storage space at the Colrain Central School. 
 

While we work on remediating the moisture issues in the GML’s historic 
building, we remain committed to providing current resources, collections, and 
programs for public enjoyment and education, in accordance with our 
mission.  
 

Please email griswoldmemoriallibrary@gmail.com  with questions or 

comments, or to attend a library trustee meeting.  
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